From:

To: Sunnica Energy Farm
Subject: Sunnica energy farm
Date: 18 May 2022 19:30:18
Dear Sir

I am writing to object to the request by Sunnica’s legal team to delay the start of the examination phase of their
application.

Sunnica have made a significant and material change to their original application as their proposal to connect to
the Burwell substation is no longer feasible. They are now proposing to site an extension the Burwell substation
on the outskirts of the village of Chippenham. This material change will adversely impact the residents of

Chippenham and I am very concerned about the way this change is being rushed through in a short timescale.
This change needs to be properly investigated and local residents should be properly consulted.

I respectively ask for this request to be rejected and Sunnica should be required to re-open the consultation this
proposed change.

Yours faithful
Nick and Wendy Parsons

Sent from my iPhone





